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Due to inconsistencies in the field, please note the following clarification: 

A Customer Service Termination Enclosure (C.S.T.E.) is not allowed on overhead services in the City of 
Winnipeg.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

mailto:ppd-commbldg@winnipeg.ca
https://www.winnipeg.ca/ppd/InfoCentre/InformationBulletins.stm

